
Dear Parents and Athletes,


It is with disappointment that I write to you, to let you know of the 
continued closure of Miranda RSL Youth Club until the New Year. 


At present we do not have definitive guidance from Gymnastics 
Australia, the Council or the Government on the rules and 
enforcement procedures associated with the various vaccination 
levels, and on our legal and insurance responsibilities. We have 
therefore decided that the most prudent and pragmatic approach 
with respect to the well-being and protection of our coaches, our 
athletes and their families, and the most responsible approach for 
the club, is to remain closed for the remainder of the Term 4.


We intend to reopen from the start of 2022, when we will hopefully 
have a 90% double vaccination rate in NSW, along with full and 
definitive procedural guidelines from the relevant regulatory bodies, 
and we should then be able to continue to run classes in the way 
we have previously done. Our regular timetable will start from 
Monday 31st January 2022. 


Prior to that, and assuming the 90% double vaccination target is 
reached and we are cleared to open, we are also still planning a 
Christmas school holiday program for both Karate and 
Trampolining. Once details of those programs are finalised we will 
be in touch on how you can be involved.


Our Zoom Intermediate – Advanced Strength and Conditioning 
Classes will continue free of charge and we have also added a 
beginner class for Term 4.  All you need to do is email your interest 
to mirandarslyc@gmail.com specify the class time(s) you are 
interested in and a zoom link will be sent out to you. 


MIRANDA RSL YOUTH CLUB
TRAMPOLINE, TUMBLING AND KARATE

7th October 2021 
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Classes are:


Monday 	 6.45 – 7.30pm	 

	 	 	 Intermediate – Advanced Strength and Conditioning


Tuesday 		 6.00 – 6.45pm

	 	 	 Intermediate – Advanced Strength and Conditioning


Thursday 	 5.30 – 6.15pm

	 	  	 Beginner Strength and Conditioning


We hope you have missed us as much as our coaches have 
missed you. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to 
contact me by email on info@mirandarslyc.com.au or by mobile on 
0417 734 614.


I look forward to seeing you in the New Year. Until then, stay safe.


Kind Regards,


Louise Brown

Chief Instructor

Miranda RSL Youth Club
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